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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

308 of  2024     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 19 June 2024 

Area:             Southport pilotage area 

Locality: Southern Broadwater, Main Beach 

Activity: commencement of marina construction works 

Mariners are advised that: 
 
Works are scheduled to commence on 20 June 2024 for the new marina facility that will form part of 
the Mantaray development within the Southport Marina Precinct at Main Beach.  Marine plant and 
equipment including excavators, dredgers, piling barges and ancillary work boats will be operating in 
the waterway between Mariners Cove Marina and the Southport Yacht Club Marina and out to the 
South Channel during these works.  The construction zone will be marked by a series of yellow special 
mark buoys, displaying flashing yellow lights.  
 
Mariners are advised to transit the area at minimal speed and avoid creating wash that could 
endanger work crews when passing the construction zone. 
 
These works are scheduled to be completed around October 2025. 
 
 
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 
 
AUS charts affected: 814 
ENC Cells affected:  AU5GOC01 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


